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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1579, as introduced, removes provisions that the salary of the director of the juvenile bureaus 

must not exceed 90% of that of county Class A officers and that the salary of any other employee 

must not exceed 85% of class A county officers.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1579 removes the salary cap for directors and employees of a juvenile bureau, eliminating 

the requirement that their salaries cannot exceed 90% and 85%, respectively, of the salaries of 

Class A county officers. In its current form, HB 1579 is not anticipated to have a direct impact 

on the state budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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